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I. Request for Approval of New Academic Plans

Medical School (Twin Cities campus)—requests approval to create an Internal Medicine
Critical Care Medicine Fellowship program, effective summer 2024. The Medical School’s
Department of Internal Medicine requests approval to establish a 24-month fellowship training
program in Internal Medicine Critical Care Medicine for two subspecialty-trained fellows annually.
The proposed program will include a general and a cardiology track, with the goal of meeting local
workforce needs and addressing the shortage of critical care physicians both in Minnesota and
nationally. This program will have direct financial support from M Health Fairview University of
Minnesota Medical Care Center (UMMC). Should funding not be available from UMMC Fairview the
Department of Medicine will be responsible for continuation of funding.

II. Request for Approval of Changed Academic Plans

Medical School (Twin Cities campus)—requests approval to change the name of the Pediatric
Blood and Marrow Transplantation Fellowship program, effective summer 2023. The new
name will be Pediatric Blood and Marrow Transplantation and Cellular Therapy Fellowship
Program. This change will align the program with the fellowship program under its supervision, and
will reflect more accurately the goals and expectations of the program and its fellows.



